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August 14, 2025 
 

 
Addendum No. 2 

  
Your reference is directed to the Invitation to Bid for: 2025-SWB-68 (1461) Spud Barges for the 
Sewerage and Water Board of New Orleans which proposals are due on August 25, 2025, at 11:00 a.m. 
CST. 
 
This addendum provides for the following:  
 

1.  Responses to Vendor Questions 
 

a. Question:  I don’t find the requirement for a Bid Bond. 
• Answer:  The Bid Bond will be addressed during the contract negotiation phase, 

following the submission of award. 
 

b. Question:  Request to know who the incumbent (existing contractor) is for the spud 
barges. 

• Answer:  Durward Dunn is the current contractor. 
 

c. Question: Our company would like to submit a bid for the spud barges. Is it possible 
for me to visit the site from shore side?  Please let me know.   

• Answer:   Tuesday, August 19th  at Carrollton Water Plant Engineering 
Building @10am. We can drive there from the plant. Give them my phone 
number and have them call me when they arrive. Make the site visit available to 
all contractors. 
Contact Person: Daniel Avalos 
Phone: 504-865-0631 

 
 

 
 

 The changes, additions, and/or deletions included herein are hereby made part of the solicitation 
documents for 2025-SWB-68 Spud Barges as fully and completely as if the same were set forth 
therein.  The bidder shall be responsible for having knowledge of all addenda issued for this ITB. 
 

This addendum consists of one (1) page. 
 

*** END OF ADDENDUM *** 
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